From:
 Patrick Marfleet

 Sent:
 08 August 2022 10:00

 To:
 Planning Planning

 Subject:
 FW: 2022/2255/P GOSH

Please upload to the above

Patrick Marfleet Principal Planning Officer



Subject: Fwd: 2022/2255/P GOSH

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Patrick Marfleet.

Please see my email below and reasons to stop this application inflicting misery upon residents.

Thanking you in advance W Dickson

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

Subject: 2022/2255/P GOSH

Dear Planning

I am writing to protest about the proposed misery and potential death that this application Nbr above of Great Ormond Street if granted will inflict upon local residents. We have already put up with the dreaded noise pollution from its air conditioning and now will choke slowly to death with all the toxicity that will come from the construction.

I am 61 years old, recovering from cancer and a stroke and also asthmatic. How do you

propose I live for the next 5 years if these works go ahead. The area already has enough pollution from emissions from our main roads. Can the council guarantee that my lungs will not suffer or must that be for courts to decide.

Has a medical survey been undertaken on this planning application? I would like to have a copy.

I have cited my case but I urge you to think of the population and urge for a cancellation of this plan. There are options to build away from the residential area and I am shocked and appalled that despite all the charitable contributions I have given to GOSH over the years that they treat us residents with such disdain and inconsideration. As a medical institution I would have expected more consideration as they know more than anyone how this will damage the health of residents. I ask you that you consider the impact on residents and in particular the damage to lungs, not just for me but also healthy individuals who also have a right to clean air.

Thanking you in advance

Williamina Dickson

Sent from my iPad